
Dear Neighbor:

Our firm recently became engaged by William Lyon Homes to represent them in their 
application to  the City of  Mesa (Case No.  Z14-006) to  rezone the 32-acre property  
located at 5656 East Albany Street. You are receiving this email because you attended 
a neighborhood meeting regarding the proposed rezoning case, or inquired to City staff  
about this case. We have attached a letter to the City of Mesa Planning Director in 
which we are asking that this case be continued from tomorrow’s Planning and Zoning 
Board meeting, to the February 19, 2014 Planning and Zoning Board meeting. 

We hope our request for a continuance does not inconvenience you in any way. If you 
know of any other people who are interested in this case, please share this email and  
letter  below  with  them.  If  you  have  any  questions,  please  call  me  or  Vanessa 
MacDonald in my office at 480-461-4670. 

W. Ralph Pew
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